
________________________Center For 4th Trimester Care________________________

Dear Valued Donor,

Your giving has strengthened the Center for 4th Trimester Care (C4TC) mission to improve
postpartum care for all birthing persons.  Your donation will go directly to supporting the
organization and improving postpartum initiatives in our communities.  Thank you again for your
support in 2022.

Your total 2022 personal tax-deductible contributions totaled $50.

We wish you all the best in the year ahead.

In Gratitude,

Michelle Haggerty, DO and Sonal Patel, MD,

Executive Directors

Please retain this giving summary for your records. Should you have any questions regarding your 2022
contributions, please contact C4TC at centerfor4thtrimester@gmail.com

No goods or services were given in consideration for this contribution unless expressly noted. All gifts to
C4TC (EIN 87-0827082), a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization, are tax-deductible to the full extent of the
law.
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